
***JR.  BUCKHORN NEWS****** 10/23/08  LET’S GO BUCKS!    http://bucks.itscomp.com/ 
 
CONGRATULATIONS AND KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK! This week is off to the CHAMPIONSHIP – history in the 

making, this will be the first time ever for the Jr. Buckhorns to have TWO teams (both B & C) in the Championship Game – 

Aim high! Let’s go for 2 in the Superbowl too! -  Jr. Buckhorns must win to progress to the SUPERBOWL! 

 

Championship game this Sunday is hosted by North Pocono…Jr. Buckhorns vs. Wayne Highland Stingers                                   

Directions to N.P. are:  I-84 to 380 S to the Moscow exit. At the end of the ramp make a left (Onto Rte. 690).  Go 

approximately 3 miles, North Pocono High School on your right side. 

 
Traditional Championship Pre-Game Tailgate Party on Sunday morning will begin at 9:15am at the PennStar Bank parking 

lot in Mt. Cobb right by where Rt 590 and RT 247 meet...By butler's furniture, Gulf gas station, etc.....Its close to I-84 and 

Rte 590 so no matter which direction you are coming from its not out of the way--- Caravan to the game will leave PennStar 

Bank by 10:30am at the latest.   

All are welcome and we are encouraging the B team to come early and cheer the C boys on, and also C team players to stay 

and cheer B on--- 

  

We have car paint, streamers, etc...and will have juice boxes and donuts, etc....and anything you would like to bring. 

 

Game times:  C kickoff is 12pm, Players must arrive at 11:00, B kickoff is approx. 1:20pm, Players must arrive at 12:15. 

Players are to wear their AWAY uniforms – WHITE JERSEY / PURPLE PANTS  

C cheerleaders should arrive at 11:30 and B cheerleaders should arrive at 12:45pm 

 

Practice next week…..check with your coach for location, day & time 

 

THANK YOU to all of those who baked, cooked, made donations and worked in our concession stand last week and 

throughout the season.   

  
• FOR ANY TEAM NOT ADVANCING TO THE SUPERBOWL NEXT WEEK, UNIFORM TURN IN WILL BE AT HAWLEY 

PARK AS FOLLOWS:         C-TEAM - TUES., OCT. 28TH, 6PM   B-TEAM – WED., OCT. 29TH, 6PM 

All uniforms/equipment must be returned to attend the banquet and receive a trophy.  Please be advised that uniform/equipment is NOT 
accepted at the banquet.    If you are unable to return your uniform/equipment by your team’s designated date, please contact your coach 

to make other arrangements.  

 

 
 


